
BOARD OF PESTICIDES CONTROL
APPLICATION FOR VARIANCE PERMIT

(Pursuant to Chapter 29, Section 6 of the Board's Regulations)
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Company Name
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As part of your application, please send a revegetation plan and digital photos showing the

target site and/or plants and the surrounding area, particularly showing proximity to

wetlands and water bodies, to pesticides@maine.gov

Area(s) where pesticidewill be applied:
.

Pesticide(s) to be applied:(lncluding EPA Registration Number)
3-13

Purpose of pesticide application:

9b



VII.

VIII.

IX.

X.

XI.

Signed:

Approximate dates of spray application:

Application Equipment:

Standard(s) to be varied from:

Method to ensure equivalent protection:

Revegetation Plan (attach separately if necessary)

Return completed form to: Board of Pesticides Control, 28 State House Station, Augusta, ME 04333-0028
OR E-mail to: pesticides@maine.gov
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August 2, 2024 

 

 

Jeremy Legasse  

Green Thumb Lawn Service  

64 Stevens Rd  

Brewer, ME 04412 
 

RE: Variance permit for CMR 01-026 Chapter 29, Green Thumb Lawn Service- 99 Birch Tree 

Dr, Hudson, ME 04428 

 

 

Greetings, 

 

The Board of Pesticides Control considered your application for variance from Chapter 29. The variance is 

approved, with the condition that all products to be used are currently registered in the State of Maine or were 

registered at the time of purchase and any application is made above the high-water line. To prevent drift 

onto other established native plants, use non-powered low-volume equipment and consider wipe applications 

on single plants of poison ivy nearest the water’s edge. 

The Board authorizes the issuance of two-year permits for Chapter 29, therefore this permit is valid until 

December 31, 2025, as long as applications are consistent with the information provided on the variance 

request. Please notify the Board in advance of changes, particularly if you plan to use a different product 

from those listed. 

Please bear in mind that your permit is based upon your company adhering to the precautions listed in 

Section X of your Chapter 29 variance request. 

I will alert the Board at its next meeting that the variance permit has been issued. If you have any 

questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at 287-2731. 

Sincerely, 

 
Alexander Peacock 

Director 
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